These projects are CONTRAVERSIAL for good reason when an EIS attracts over 22,000 submissions of which 98% were objections. The majority of the Conditions of Consent in an assessment report by the Dept of Planning are far from being implemented and give me little trust in the system to immediately protect our communities for ourselves, and into the future.
Recent droughts and evidence in areas of where these projects are present of water pollution and the impending outrageous amount of precious water required, in a country prone to drought, and the putting our deep aquifers at risk of contamination, make me BOIL. The offered treatment of water used in the projects will cause further pollution for which I believe there is no plan required to deal with this. 
Most land holders are vehemently opposed and have little recourse, they need these resources and an UNFRACTURED community and we need agriculture not a GAS GLUT. The destruction of flora, fauna, forests and woodlands to the wanton waste of an unpopular finite fossil fuel for present short term profit is pointless. The markets are suggesting renewables are on the rise and that these old energy markets whilst will not disappear, will definitely, diminish. They have to. Their carbon footprint contributes more than significantly to climate change and continuing to progress these projects mean we won’t meet the Paris agreement.
We need to respect the sovereignty of our First Nations people and their cultural sites and the concerns of the communities most likely to be affected. We are a nation and not just an economy and a healthy environment is essential to our existence. Please use your powers of judgment to protect the Pilliga.
